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press release 

Bologna, 10 July 2025 

Hera Confirmed for the sixth consecutive year in the 

FTSE4Good Index Series 

Hera Group’s sustainability performance exceeds the average of Italian companies and 

ranks among the top five global multi-utilities 

Hera has been confirmed for the sixth consecutive year in the FTSE4Good Index Series, the ethical 

index by FTSE Russell that includes the world’s leading companies actively committed to sustainable 

development. 

Hera Group achieved scores above the average of both listed Italian companies and its sector 

across all assessed dimensions (Environment, Social, and Governance). Among global multi-utilities, 

Hera ranks in the Top 5, standing out particularly in the social dimension, thanks to its strong focus 

on worker health and safety, as well as high standards in labour practices. 

Hera’s ongoing commitment to sustainability, which has always been a core aspect of its operations, 

is once again recognised by one of the most reputable providers of stock market indices on the 

international financial market. 

FTSE4Good Index Series 

The FTSE4Good Index was created by the UK-based financial company FTSE Russell to promote 

investment in companies that meet globally recognized standards for social responsibility. It serves 

as a key benchmark for ethical portfolios and investment strategies. 

Companies included in the FTSE4Good Index meet rigorous environmental, social, and governance 

(ESG) criteria and are therefore potentially better positioned to benefit from responsible business 

practices. 

 


